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[bookmark: _GoBack]June 15, 2022	


To: All Potential Respondents
From: Kathy Harper, Purchasing Agent

[bookmark: _heading=h.gjdgxs]Subject:  RFP0622005118 – SPOC Dental Benefits Program
Addendum One Answers to Questions  

Please amend the subject RFP to include answers to the following timely received questions:  

Q1.	Will the state allow Respondents’ to submit an additional proposal moving the benefit plan design to our recommended standards along with an option to move to a directed PPO plan?
 
A1.	 The State expects to see a proposal similar to the current benefit plan design but would be willing to see a proposal for recommended standards and other benefit designs

Q2.	Will the state allow Respondents’ to submit an additional option of updated performance guarantee recommendations?

 A2.	If the performance guarantees provided are still met as this is the current performance level, the State would be willing to see recommendations. 


Please acknowledge receipt of this addendum by signing in the space provided below, and return this letter with your offer (do not send back separately).


I hereby acknowledge receipt of this addendum.

			
Signature	Date

	
Typed or Printed Name
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